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Jaguar Land Rover wishes to express its most profound condolences to the families and 

friends of those who lost loved ones in the explosions in Tianjin. Our thoughts are with 

them as well as with all those who were injured in this tragic event.  

  

Tianjin Port is one of three major locations in China through which Jaguar Land Rover 

imports vehicles.  At the time of the explosion, approximately 5,800 vehicles that had 

recently been shipped to China were stored at various locations in Tianjin.  However, 

access to facilities near the site of the explosion remains restricted and so whilst we 

believe many of these vehicles may have been damaged, we are presently unable to 

quantify the numbers of units affected.  

  

We will continue to monitor the situation and work to minimise the impact on our 

customers and the business. 
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